
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren ) 
Missouri’s Filing to Implement Regulatory Changes in )   File No. EO-2012-0142 
Furtherance of Energy Efficiency as Allowed by MEEIA. )    
 

 
AMEREN MISSOURI'S RESPONSE TO STAFF NOTICE 

 
COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri”), 

and hereby states as follows: 

1. On June 2, 2014, Missouri Public Service Commission Staff (“Staff”) filed a 

Notice Regarding Change Request stating that pursuant to the Unanimous Stipulation and 

Agreement Resolving Ameren Missouri's MEEIA Filing approved by the Commission on August 

1, 2012, the deadline for any stakeholder to file a Change Request to the evaluation, 

measurement and verification ("EM&V") Report would be 21 days after the final EM&V Report 

is filed. 

2. Ameren Missouri concurs with Staff's filing and will also file any Change 

Requests it may have in accordance with that schedule.   

Respectfully submitted, 

         
 Thomas M. Byrne        
 Thomas M. Byrne, #33340 

Director & Assistant General Counsel 
Ameren Missouri 
1901 Chouteau 
P.O. Box 66149, MC 1310 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-2514 
(314) 554-4014 (fax) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com 
 
ATTORNEYS FOR UNION ELECTRIC 
COMPANY D/B/A AMEREN MISSOURI 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been hand-
delivered, transmitted by e-mail or mailed, First Class, postage prepaid, this 5th day of June, 
2014, to counsel for all parties on the Commission’s service list in this case. 
 

      
  /s/ Thomas M. Byrne               

        
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


